THE CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES
Minutes of the October 5, 1993, City Commissioners’ Meeting

PRESENT: Commissioners Ricketts, Marshall, Druin and Fraley, John Wooldridge, City Attorney
and Kristina Muir, City Clerk.

GUESTS: Tom Barr of the Pioneer News, 2 residents, Jim Cardwell and Jane Cowan

Old Business: The minutes of the September meeting were read by the City Clerk. Some
discussion was held on amending the minutes. A motion to accept the minutes as read and amended
was made by Commissioner Druin, seconded by Commissioner Ricketts, vote taken passed
unanimously.

A motion to pay all bills was made by Commissioner Druin, seconded by Commissioner Marshall,
vote taken, passed unanimously.

Commissioner Ricketts informed us that all signs had been repaired.

There is a street light on Paula Lane and no one seems to know if it is the one the City ordered or if
a resident had it installed. The Mayor said he would investigate the matter.

New Business: There was a first reading of Ordinance 93-1 Tax Ad Valorem (tax rate for 1993-
94).

The November City meeting was discussed, since it would fall on election day it was suggested to
have the meeting on the next day which would be November 3 or the next Tuesday, November 9.
A motion was made by Commissioner Ricketts to hold the November meeting on the 9th day,
seconded by Commissioner Druin, vote taken, passed unanimously.

Open Discussion: Old Hebron Lane drainage was discussed and Commissioner let Mrs. Cowan know
that Billy Couch will be out to check on it.

Mrs. Cowan requested a statement from the City regarding:

The rezoning approval
Who will be the contact person when the new road is being built to act as inspector.

John Wooldridge said he would prepare this for her.
Commissioner Marshall re-introduced Jim Cardwell to the group and asked for us to support him in
campaigning for City Commissioner. Mr. Cardwell let us know that he would like to give the position

his best.

With no further business to discuss, the motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Ricketts,
seconded by Commissioner Marshall, vote taken, passed unanimously.

The next meeting will be held on November 9, 1993, at 6:30 p.m. in City Hall, located at 3402
Burkland Blvd.



